January 26, 2023

To: Arizona Women’s Partnership Inc.
From: AZ Reach
Re: Grant Report 2022

AZ Reach is extremely grateful to have been an AZWP Grant Recipient in the amount of
$2,000.00. These funds have been instrumental in stocking Cesar’s Closet where At-Risk
Youth are allowed to get clothing, shoes and hygiene products free of charge.

Summary of Success:

e We've served over 500 students and their families by providing more than 1,100
clothing items, shoes and hygiene products.

e Students were able to earn Community Service Hours by helping in Cesar’s Closet,
hours totaled 50.

We are so thankful for this grant that allowed us to purchase and distribute clothes, shoes
and hygiene products to at-risk youth. Thank you for the support in 2021 and we look
forward to continuing our partnership in the future.

Thank you,

Juan Chavez

President

(602) 756-4959



